Message

From: Guyton, Kate [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=872D285E7848492CBESAB0O325COFBADF-GUYTON, KATHRYN]
Sent: 4/16/2013 3:32:48 PM

To: Sonawane, Bob [Sonawane.Bob@epa.gov]
CC: Vulimiri, Suryanarayana [Vulimiri.Sury@epa.gov]
Subject: RE: Revised TK Chapter

Attachments: FA-ADME 021213 _KG_SV_clean2 KG.docx

Hi Bob and Sury,

Thank you for the opportunity to review this revised draft. | agrees with the changes made and have accepted all of
them, and deleted any prior that comments that were addressed. In the appended file, | have provided additional
comments and suggested revisions that build yupon my prior commaents and that also reflect my review of the response
to comments document. | hope these are helpful to you. In all, Hound the draft improved but additional work is
weded inafew areas:

Ex. 5 Deliberative Process (DP)

Do let me know of any guestions.

Thanks,
Kate

Kate Z. Guyton, PhD DABT

Office of Research & Development, US EPA

703-347-8562 | guyton.kate@epa.gov

Mailing Address: US EPA (8623-P), 1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington DC 20460

FedEx and Ground Deliveries: Two Paotomac Yard (North Building), 2733 S. Crystal Drive, Arlington VA 22202

From: Sonawane, Bob

Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2013 6:52 PM
To: Guyton, Kate

Cc: Vulimiri, Suryanarayana

Subject: FW: Revised TK Chapter

Hi Kate,
Sury incorporated your and my addtional comments into the revised chapter. Please See the attached clean file and one
with track changes. Please review this draft and let me know if this revised draft adequately addresses the NRC

recommendations and the story holds together.

Thanks,
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Bob
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